Munchalunch is open for ordering Sunday September 25 to Sunday October 2!      
The first lunch will be on Tuesday October 11 and the last day will be Thursday November 10, 2022. Currently we are able to offer Thor’s pizza on Mondays, Ashman’s Smash Burgers Tuesdays, Big Dee’s Fancy Wieners Wednesdays, Kurama Sushi on Thursdays, and Subway on Fridays. 
Our online hot lunch ordering system (Munchalunch) is now OPEN for ordering. All orders must be in and paid for by Sunday October 2, 2022. To order lunches for your child(ren), go to . 
Here are some more details: 
· If you have an account, Click “Login Here” and log in with your email and password; you will be asked to update the class/teacher for your children for this year. Please double-check your class selection—we cannot get lunches to your kids if they are not listed in the correct class. 
· If you are new to the MunchaLunch system, click “Register Here” and create an account for your family. 
· You will have one week to complete your order from the time munchalunch opens. Please note: Orders that have not been paid for by the end of Sunday Oct 2, 2022 will be cancelled, and your child will not receive hot lunch for that order period. 
Here is how you pay: 
· Orders can be paid online in the MunchaLunch ordering system by credit card, or by bringing cash/cheque to the school office, or by card with Laureen at the office. Cash/cheques must be marked with your child’s name and teacher, and make cheques payable to Rosemont PAC. We can also accept e-transfers; please send e-transfers to rosemontelementarypac@gmail.com and use the password “Munchalunch”. Please make sure you note your child’s name and teacher in the comments. 
· As always, subsidies are available for families facing financial difficulties. Please contact Lindsay Mackay if you need a lunch subsidy. Once the subsidy is approved go ahead and order for your child. The PAC will apply the needed credits. 
· Please be aware that we cannot issue refunds or apply credits for lunches that are ordered but not taken. If you know your child will be away on a lunch day, please do not order for that day. If your child is ill on a lunch day, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch (as arranged through the principal); otherwise, we will donate it to a student who does not have a lunch. 
· If a lunch is cancelled by PAC no refunds will be offered, but your Munchalunch account will be credited.  
Volunteers Needed! 
We will need two volunteers from about 11:30am to 12:15pm on Mondays to serve pizza.  One of the Monday volunteers will need to pick up the pizza at Thor’s.  We will need one volunteer from about 11:30am to 12:15pm on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays, to pick up and serve hot lunch from the various providers.  The volunteer sign-up sheet is below. If you have any questions please contact us at rosemontelementarypac@gmail.com 
https://volunteersignup.org/FH444
Thank you,
Rosemont PAC 

